
 

 

Progression evening 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you to all those parents who attended the year 12 progression evening.  It was 

fantastic to see so many parents onsite for the first time since Covid. 

We covered a vast amount of information last night, all of which I hope was useful.  So that 

the presentation can be seen by as many families as possible, we have placed the 

powerpoint on the school’s website.  It can be found by following the link below: 

https://www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk/_site/data/files/sixth_form/4B5AD54E1D2F9D42

7B0E14AC5F2F40A4.pdf?pid=6 

The next two terms are especially important for student’s progression and we want to offer 

as much support as possible to families to help them through the progression process.  We 

will maintain regular communication with key information to keep parents informed of 

upcoming events.  One of the main vehicles we will be using for this communication is the 

Sixth Form Twitter account.  You will find the account by searching for @Emmbrook6thForm 

In the meantime, if you have any questions about progression please do not hesitate to 

contact your child’s tutor who will be happy to help. 

Regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 

 

 

https://www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk/_site/data/files/sixth_form/4B5AD54E1D2F9D427B0E14AC5F2F40A4.pdf?pid=6
https://www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk/_site/data/files/sixth_form/4B5AD54E1D2F9D427B0E14AC5F2F40A4.pdf?pid=6
https://www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk/_site/data/files/sixth_form/4B5AD54E1D2F9D427B0E14AC5F2F40A4.pdf?pid=6
https://www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk/_site/data/files/sixth_form/4B5AD54E1D2F9D427B0E14AC5F2F40A4.pdf?pid=6

